Parnjit Singh

From: Adam Davis QC

Sent: 08 October 2021 17:08
To: Planning Planning

Subject: Application No: 2020/5574/P



Dear Sir/Madam,

It has been brought to our attention that the council are in favour of an application to put a 3rd floor in this property at 10 Belsize Mews. We are concerned that the owner of this property seems intent to significantly modify the property after failed building applications.

We reside in Daleham Mews and strongly believe that this application is not in keeping with the area and is completely out of character with most of the Mews where dwellings are two levels.

Applications that are dressed up to be made on the basis of a need for office space following the covid pandemic should be carefully scrutinised.

There is an overwhelming public interest in protecting the character of Belsize village.

Yours

Cheryl and Adam Davis

A.D.Davis QC Barrister-at-Law, LLB (hons)

Email: Secure: adam.davis

Adam Davis QC Barrister-at-Law, LLB (hons)

3 Temple Gardens Temple, London, EC4Y 9AU

E-mail:
Secure:
Tel:
Fax:
Website:

Barristers regulated by the Bar Standards Board

This email and any attachments it may contain is confidential and may contain legally privileged information. If you are not the above named addressee, it may be unlawful for you to read, copy, distribute, disclose or otherwise use the information in this email. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete the email.